THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

BUSINESS OFFICE

Authorita

KARL KLOOZ, BURSAR

April 24th, 1941

se du insta

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Head Coach Basketball & Baseball University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

The Finance Committee, together with the Director of Athletics, will meet Tuesday p.m., April 28th in the Business Office for the consideration of the budget covering the fiscal year, September 1, 1941 to August 31, 1942.

As Head Coach of Basketball and Baseball, you are requested to meet with the Committee and present your needs at 1:30 p.m.

Thanking you for your cooperation in this matter, I am

Yours very truly,

Karl Klooz, Chairman

Finance Committee

KK:JMT